
WISBOROUGH GREEN 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REVIEW 

 

CALL FOR SITES 
 

 

Due to a housing shortfall in the Chichester District 

Council Local Plan, the villages of Loxwood and 

Wisborough Green have been given a further housing 

allocation. Our village has been allocated 25 more homes 

to be provided by 2035.  The Parish Council is therefore 

undertaking a 'Call for Sites' for consideration and 

assessment. CDC had already been notified of some 

possible development sites but if you have land that you 

think has development potential in and around the village, 

please contact the Parish Council Clerk, Louise Davies, on 

701102 or email clerk@wisboroughgreenpc.org 

All potential sites will undergo a rigorous and objective 

assessment for suitability against agreed set criteria prior to 

selection for public consultation.  

The cut-off date for sites to be 

considered is:  

31st March 2019 
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